[bookmark: _GoBack]2023 DBI Conference Save the Date Script 
Save the date! The 18th Deafblind International World Conference is coming to Ottawa, Canada on Saturday, July 22 to Friday, July 28, 2023!
With the theme of Global Connections: The Future in Our Hands the conference will be a hybrid event, which means you can attend in person, or virtually! 
Our hope is to connect with more people than ever before. As more information becomes available you can stay informed by visiting our social media channels and our website at deafblindnetworkontario.com/. 
Canada welcomes you to join us in our beautiful national capital, Ottawa, Ontario in 2023. Let’s stay connected, the world is at your fingertips.
